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Dear Parent

CHRISTMAS POST BOX – FROM MONDAY, 11th DECEMBER
Our Christmas post box will be in operation from Monday, 11th December until the end of term.  The children can post their Christmas cards in the post box by the fish tank and these will be delivered by Santa’s helpers each day!
KS1 NATIVITY – WEDNESDAY, 13th & THURSDAY, 14th DECEMBER
Pupils should arrive between 6.00pm and 6.15pm each evening for the performances on Wednesday 13th and Thursday 14th December.  Please do not arrive before 6.00pm as the school will not be open.  Children should be handed over to a member of staff via the external doors of class 1 or class 2.  Parents should then make their way to the external hall door.  The hall door will be open from 6.00pm.  At the end of the performance, we politely request that parents/visitors remain in the hall until the children are ready.  Once ready, we will invite parents to collect the children from the external doors of class 1 and class 2, so they can be safely handed over.  If you are not staying to watch the performance, please collect your child by 7.15pm. Tickets are required for admission.  Unfortunately there are no spare tickets available for either performance due to health and safety regulations.
CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY – FRIDAY 15th DECEMBER
We are taking part in Christmas Jumper Day for the Save the Children charity on Friday, 15th December.  Children may give a £1 donation and can wear their festive jumpers.  Let’s join the nation by sticking on our super-silly festive knits and raise money to help save children’s lives.

KS2 CAROL SERVICE – FRIDAY, 15th DECEMBER 3.00pm

We are holding our annual Carol Service for KS2 pupils and families in the school hall on Friday, 15th December at 3.00pm.  All KS2 families are invited to attend.
BREAKFAST WITH SANTA – MONDAY, 18th DECEMBER
Breakfast with Santa will be held for all KS1 children on Monday, 18th December at 9.30am.  As usual, children may come to school in their pyjamas with a change of clothes (school uniform) for later!  After breakfast, Santa will visit to deliver gifts to KS1 children and leave gifts for KS2 children!
OLIVER TWIST PRODUCTION – TUESDAY, 19th DECEMBER
The Arty Fact Theatre Company is visiting school during the afternoon of Tuesday 19th December.  They are giving a performance of ‘Oliver Twist’ for the whole school to enjoy.  We ask for donations of £2 from each pupil please.
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SCHOOL CHRISTMAS LUNCH – WEDNESDAY 20th DECEMBER
The special Christmas lunch will be served today.

PTO
GAMES/PARTY DAY – THURSDAY, 21st DECEMBER
Thursday, 21st December is games and party day.  Children are welcome to bring a board game and can wear their party clothes.  Please could each child bring a named, plated, small snack and drink to have in the afternoon during their class party.
SPORT

Netball – the team played their second round matches last Monday, as part of the Ribble Valley League.  Their next matches are on Monday, 11th December at 4.30pm.
Basketball – the team won silver medals in the Ribble Valley Basketball competition held at Oakhill College Whalley, last Thursday.  What a fantastic achievement.  Well done!
Football – Well done to the team who took part in the ProSport tournament held at Roefield on Monday.  Please bring your medals to family assembly tomorrow.
FOBS

Please find enclosed a copy of the minutes from the recent Fobs meeting for your information.  Could we please ask, if you have any unwanted Christmas gifts, that you keep these to donate as raffle prizes for the Summer event.  Many thanks.
NEW PLAYTIME TOYS 

Thank you Friends of Barrow School and Mrs Farnsworth.
This week the children have been full of excitement playing with the new toys in the playground.  Following pupil feedback, FOBS have provided £200 for school to put towards equipment for lunch time play.  Mrs Farnsworth has kindly purchased and organised the equipment which includes train tracks, cheerleading pom-poms, cars, dolls, crosswords, playing cards, dominos, colouring books and crayons.  Look out for some photos on our website showing the children having fun enjoying the new toys.
Many thanks

Mrs Zoe Mabbott

Associate Head Teacher
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